



Wrenbury Primary School Newsletter

3rd October 2025

Another beautiful autumn week has been enjoyed by us all at Wrenbury. This time, it was Base 5's turn to enjoy a visit to Speke Hall in Liverpool. Here they could see first had what life was like in Tudor times – even finding secret places where private conversations were listened to and where Catholic priests were hidden. I love learning about the Tudors but I don't think I would have enjoyed living in those unsettled times. Our youngest children have also been enjoying the great outdoors, seeking autumn colours and making beautiful pieces of art. Base 1 have been enjoying one of my favourite stories – The Magic Porridge Pot- and have enjoyed exploring porridge as part of their learning- messy learning is always such fun! Base 2 this week have been busy learning about human and physical features in geography and today they began to create their battle shields in DT. Base 3 have turned into Stone Age artists, creating fantastic cave painting artwork using charcoal and chalks.



Base 4 enjoyed their first theme day of the year and came dressed as invaders! It was quite a frightening sight! They confidently shared their assembly with the school and taught us all about why invaders came to Britain. Well done Base 4 – you spoke clearly and confidently, which was a pleasure to see. As well as this, our School Council and Friendship Buddies have shared a little joy by placing jars of flowers around the village for our community to collect and enjoy. It is so





important that we show our children that by sharing a little kindness and by thinking about others the world becomes a happier place.

This week's awards...

We All Matter Stars:

Little Wrens: Pippa for showing kindness to her friend by inviting her to join in with her play.

Base 1: Cyndi-Lou for being a fantastic class helper!

Base 2: George for thinking of others and making sure they are included.

Base 3: Imogen for helping others with their wellies at play times

Base 4: Beatrix for being consistently kind and caring to everyone in the school.

Base 5: Issacc for helping others with their learning without being asked.

ACHIEVE Learning Awards:

Little Wrens: Otto for wonderful story telling during his free play.

Base 1: Rory for using new vocabulary in his play.

Base 2: Thea for concentrating in all of her lessons.

Base 3: Jenson for working really hard in his spellings and speech and language

Base 4: April for amazing engagement in all aspects of school life.

Base 5: Rhys for helping himself using resources and showing his working out.





This week, 121 children achieved their 100% attendance award sticker- well done!



The Monkey and the Cat.





In assembly this week, we heard the story of the monkey and the cat. In the story the monkey tricks the cat to do what he wants. The cat burns his paws while the monkey enjoys delicious, warm chestnuts. The story tells us that it is important to think before we

act and that there are times when we need to say no, when we need to realise that an action is wrong. We looked at a range of situations that we may face in class, on the playground, at the park. We all agreed that there are times when we need to say no or even seek help.

Englesea-Brook visit



We enjoyed a fabulous assembly from Elizabeth from Englesea-Brook chapel and museum this week. We learnt about Hugh Bourne with the help of Barbara the sheep!

CAN YOU HELP WITH:

Harvest donations: 'Chance Changing Lives'.

We would really appreciate any donations –please put any donations in the green crates in the reception area. Thank you.

Key upcoming dates:

- Tuesday 7th October Harvest service at church 9:30
- Wednesday 8th October B2 Trip
- Thursday 9th @9:30-11:30 Open morning for Reception and Little Wrens (please book on via the office)
- Friday 10th October Base 3 theme day "Stone Age"
- Bikeability Y5 14th October
- Bikeability Y6 15/ 16th October
- Base 2 Theme Day 17th October
- Pyjama day raising money for Base 2 Charity Alder Hey Children's hospital 20th
 October
- School photos 21st October
- Parents' evening 21st and 22nd October (more details to follow)
- Halloween Disco 23rd October
- Base 1 theme day 24th October
- Last day of half term 24th October
- Back to school TUESDAY 4th November

Open days Yr R and Y7

Upcoming Open Days for reception starters in 2026, and Little Wrens pre-school:

- Thursday 9th October (09.30am)
- Wednesday 5th November (1.30pm)

BEANS & SAUSAGES JUICE/CORDIAL CEREAL **MEALS IN A TIN GRAVY GRANUALS** SUGAR COFFEE **SWEETCORN TOMATO SAUCE BROWN SAUCE** PORRIDGE OATS CEREAL **HOT DOGS** JAM MARMALADE **CORNED BEEF**

OIL

www.wrenburyschool.org.uk





As always, please keep up to date with all things Wrenbury by following the school Facebook page and checking in on our website for news and updates.

Your Headteacher,

Mrs Charlesworth